
 

Picture Retakes 

  

Dear Parents, 

Thursday, November 29, 2018 is picture retake day.  If student was absent 

on Picture Day please email teacher and request a picture order form or stop 

by main office.  If you purchased a picture packet and unhappy with results 

just return your complete purchased packet and have your student retake 

pictures on Nov. 29th.   Thank you. 

 


